Well, the support coming from the primary school to the high school. 
I was actually approached by our principal, Natasha to actually come to the high school.

So, she put in lots of different supports for me to come here without a problem.

We have beginning and establishing teacher meetings every week on a Thursday afternoon and she was basically there to support me in any way possible.

The transition from primary school to secondary teaching, it has had its few little hurdles, but a lot of the skills I learned in the primary school setting is applicable to the high school setting, especially around behaviour management.

You just got to realize you're dealing with not 6-year-olds but 16-year-olds. They are a little bit more difficult to manage, but a lot of the skills you learn there, you can then apply for there.

[bookmark: _GoBack]So, I guess has been a bit of a challenge, but I'm always up for one.
